
 

To Port Townsend City Planning Department 

 

Dove House Services respectfully requests a revision to the site specific comprehensive plan amendment 

application previously submitted regarding the 2 properties located at 909 and 939  Kearney Street, Port 

Townsend. We originally requested a rezone from C-1 to CII for both properties. 

 

We understand after meeting with city staff that a rezone from C-1 to C-1MU would allow for more 

housing and service opportunities to be provided by Dove House Services in the future.  

 

At this time the applicant has no project in mind. With a new zoning designation, however, applying for 

housing grants and future development would be possible. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Michelle Sandoval Representative for Dove House Services 

Windermere Real Estate  

Owner/Broker 

1220 Water Street 

Port Townsend, WA 

98368 

 


